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COMMISSIONER
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TO: Nancy Albright
Department of Environmental Quality and Public Works
FROM: Department of Law
DATE: March 8, 2024
RE: Prime AE Group Agreement

File No. 24-CC0067

You requested a review of the proposed changes by Prime AE Group to the
Engineering Services Contract. Both Risk Management and the Department of Law
reviewed the proposed changes to Sections 4.1 and 6.9.2. Risk Management and Law
agree that these changes are not acceptable, and the contract should remain as
originally drafted.
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Please contact me with any questions. N L
N

| W
Michael R. Sanner
Attorney Sr.

cc: Doug Burton, Director, Division of Engineering
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